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ORDER OF SERVICE
CENTRALIA Varch 5, 2023

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

Welcome, Greeting, & Announcement Jerry Patton

Worshipping Together Through Song ‘ I Stand Amazed
Worthy of Worship

Responsive Scripture Reading Ch ucFl)< Blurtgg
saim

ag
Take My Life and Let it Be

Benediction ’ Chuck Burton

WHY WE GATHER

Whether you're a first-time guest or a longtime member, we're glad you're here! We believe that there
are many ingredients involved in making a healthy Christian, and the Sunday morning gathering is
definitely one of them. Each week we live our lives being bombarded by lies; we are told that we are so
bad that we are beyond hope or so good that we are beyond need. Throughout our week we are

tempted to put our hope in and stake our joy on things and people that will inevitably fail us. A gospel-
centered, Jesus-exulting weekly gathering is a major defense against these errors. We need to be
reminded by others and need to remind others of the wonders purchased for us by the person and work
of Jesus Christ. Gathering with other Christians is a God-ordained means to do this.




WEEKLY VOLUNTEERS

This Week Next Week

ike Hall, Mik

Tech Team

Stuart House Steve Gordon

Monday Nancy Burson

OUR TEAM

Ministerial Staff

Chris Baker, Pastor

(573) 529.3378 | cbaker@centraliatbc.org
Jerry Patton, Pastoral Resident

(573) 528-4569 | jerry@centraliafbc.org
Danelle Mathews, Music Director

(573) 682.7159 | dmathews@centraliafbc.org
Chuck Burton, Senior Adult Director

(573) 682.4931 | cburton@centraliafbc.org
Nicole Rhoades, Children's Director

(573) 881-0850 | nicole@centraliatbc.org

Administrative & Support Staff
Jacki Stelzer, Secretary
John Luttrell, Custodian

Deacons

Larry Bryson Nathan Martin

Stuart Cox Tom Nelson

Seth Foster Randy Power

Steve Gordon Dan Rhoades

Greg Hedberg Kendrick Ross, Chairman
Dylan Kempker Gary Dorr, Vice Chairman
John Malloy Harold Deckerd, Secretary
CONTACT US

First Baptist Church
101 S Collier St. Centralia, MO 65240
573.682.2148 | office@centraliafbc.org

Dorothy Smith
Tellers Marilyn Magley LeeAnn Mahieu

FBC THIS WEEK

Sunday, March 12

8:30am Breakfast

9:00am Sunday School
10:15am Worship

After worship Sydney Cole Bridal

Shower

6:30pm Women's Bible
Study

Tuesday, March 14

6:30pm Deacons Meeting

Mission Trip to March 15-19
Hamtramck

Wednesday, March 15

1:00pm Food Pantry open

i 6:00pm = FBC Kids

FBC Students
Parenting Class

Thursday, March 16
6:00pm Pickleball

Friday, March 17

10:00am

Saturday, March 18

7:00am Men's Bible Study

11:00am Senior Sunday
School Fellowship

Upcoming FBC Events

Friday, March 24 at 12pm: JOY Group
Saturday, April 1: Scholarship Application
Deadline



NEWS

Bridal Shower for Sydney Cole: TODAY, after worship. If you have any questions, please contact Dorie
Haas.

Candy for Easter: \We are needing donations of candy for the Easter egg hunt. There’s a box in the
fellowship hall for the collection. Please have your donations here by March 31. If you have any questions,
please see Nicole Rhoades.

Senior Sunday School Fellowship Brunch: Present and past members of the senior Sunday School classes
that meet on the north side of the church are invited to a fellowship brunch on Saturday, March 18 at 11:00
am in the Fellowship Hall. It's past time for us to catch up with each other and reconnect. Contact friends
who you haven't seen for a while and bring them along. Food is being provided by the two classes that
currently meet.

The Heart of Missouri Baptist Association is hosting D3 Advance 2023 training on March 25 at Richland
Baptist Church in Kingdom City. Ministry training tracks are available for pastors, deacons, youth ministry
volunteers, children’s ministry volunteers, adult discipleship, and church administration. Register online
at http://heartofmissouriba.org/d3-advance or call the church office. Costis $15 per person with lunch and
training resources included.

Missouri Baptist Disaster Relief training will be held on the following dates: April 14-15 at FBC
Clinton. You only need to attend one 2-day training to be certified. Visit modr.org or see Pastor Chris to
register.

The FBC Scholarship Application deadline is about 3 weeks away. The scholarship information can be
found under the resources tab on our website. Deadline is April 1.

Operation Christmas Child News:

1)ls it easier for you to shop from your couch? Please check the Amazon Wishlist for OCC. Search the
Amazon gift registry for Ann Carlyle and you will see the Operation Christmas Child list. If you have any
questions, please see Terry or Ann Carlyle.

2)Ladies Caring and Sharing would like to make fishing kits and sewing kits for the OCC boxes. We are
looking for large medication bottles. Do you have any? If so please remove the labels, wash the containers,
and bring them to Ann Carlyle or Jan Hollis. If you have any questions, please see Ann or Jan.

Sunday Morning Bakers and Servers: Please clean the kitchen countertops and tables in the fellowship
hall and take your pans & food home after services. The towels need to be laundered as well. Please leave
the area cleaner than how you found it. Thanks, Kitchen Committee

LAST WEEK'S ATTENDANCE & GIVING

e MOBILE GIVING
E ' E Sunday School 105
Scan the QR Code with your Morning Worship 145
F.i mobile device to be directed

to our mobile giving platform

- . ' h ‘ ) Giving
or visit centraliafbc.org/give.
Weekly Need $7,328.00
Total Received $14,633.42

(includes online offerings)



SERMON NOTES
Exodus 20:1-11 | Chris Baker

PRAYER LIST

To add a prayer request, complete a Connect Card from the pew rack and place it in the
offering plate, or email office@centraliafbc.org
Name Name
i ‘ SRR R
Treatment/healing/God's guidance for drs‘
an '

—in hospital

s &

Nursery is available during our worship gathering for children from birth through preschool. The nursery
is located up the stairs from the family entrance. Ushers are available to help with the nursery check-in

process.
Children’s Church is available for children in kindergarten through the third grade on the first three

Sundays of each month. Children’s Church is dismissed from the Sanctuary before the sermon begins.




